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All New Haven children, birth through 8 are healthy, safe, thriving in 
nurturing families and prepared to be successful lifelong learners.
Operations Committee Notes
Date: November 19, 2013

· In attendance:  Sandy, Denise, Sarah, Evelyn, Tina, Stanley, Jennifer and Gail
· Financial
· BudgetFY14 – The most recent report of expenditures was passed out. The City approved the budget request and the contract is at the Mayor’s office.

· NHECC Website: Update – Edie has been working on the site.  Yury has not yet provided all the user names and passwords for all of the email addresses and for Constant Contact.  Jennifer is planning to contact her by phone.

· Help Me Grow Campaign– Deborah Watson, the Campaign consultant, was not able to be at this meeting because we rescheduled the day and time.  Gail met with Deborah several weeks ago and presented the highlights as described to her by Deborah.  There were several questions and it was decided to put this on the December Operations Committee agenda so it can be decided whether or not to recommend participation in the Campaign to the full Council.  Deborah is scheduled to meet with the PAFE committee on November 21; the committee can decide if they are interested in taking on the Campaign.  (Note – The PAFE Committee decided they did not want to participate in the Campaign after Deborah Watson met with them.)

· Results Scorecard – This is a data platform that will allow us to collect and report data.  Graustein will pay the $1500 fee to get started and we will pay $300 per year to keep using it.  There will be staff time (Gail) that will need to be dedicated to training.  It was decided to go ahead with this.

· December Council meeting Agenda

· Help Me Grow Campaign (if the PAFE committee is interested in working on this)

· Discussion about WOYC Activities – a draft email and survey was handed out for review; two new questions were added.  The survey will be sent to Council members, committee members, Council guests and providers

· Date of January meeting – January 8 

· It was decided to invite the New Haven legislators and Senator/Mayor Toni Harp

· The development of an advocacy agenda. Issues discussed were:
· School Readiness reimbursement rates/ revenues are too low for quality programs - the resources are less and less

· There is no recognition of the cost to provide the programs for children in School Readiness

· School readiness is not a good fiscal deal for families
· Parents that qualify should have to apply for Care 4 Kids – the funds would help programs with revenue
· Quality – increased teacher credentials; New Haven programs cannot meet the new requirements

· New Haven School Readiness Unmet Need Report to OEC
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New Haven Early Childhood Council 

School Readiness Office, 3rd floor

54 Meadow Street, New Haven, CT 06519

Phone: 203.946.7875     Fax: 203.946.2297
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